
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Report
02.22.23

February has been a busy month, with many challenges. Sports travel has kept us on the move 
most the weekends, either driving to Coffman cove or Hollis and dropping off vans for teams 
to have transportation.
 The school buses are down for awhile do to the DPF exhaust systems. While working on the 
buses and tracking down parts through Cummins of Anchorage, we found out that there is a 
recall for this era of Cummins. We have started filling with Cummins for warranty field work. In 
short, the DPF systems on the buses could be covered by Cummins. In the meantime, 
Southeast Island Schools has loaned us a bus for the Hollis bus run and bus #4 is being used for 
the Port St. Nick route.
 Boiler #1 at the High school has a fuel pump that has gone out and we are waiting for parts.
Other then that we are working on our monthly PM’s issued by the state and doing our best to 
keep up with in house maintenance request.
 If there are any questions regarding maintenance, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Daniel Nelson
CCSD Maintenance Director




